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Information about changes to the 
running of Adolph Bergs vei 31

From 2 September 2024, 18 people will be moving into Adolph Bergs vei 
31 for a period of approximately six months. The residents normally live 
in Bjørnsonsgate Supported Housing, which is a staffed home for people 
with substance use disorder.

Bjørnsonsgate Supported Housing is being refurbished. The residents will 
therefore be living at Adolph Bergs vei 31 during the refurbishment  
period.

Staff present
Two 24-hour security guards will be stationed at Adolph Bergs vei 31, 
and health and social care staff will be at work Monday to Friday from 
8am-3.30pm, in addition to some afternoons.

Contact information
If you have any questions or would like to contact staff at Adolph Bergs 
vei 31, please telephone our on-call phone number 40817652 or  
e-mail sosiale.botjenester@bergen.kommune.no.

Well-being patrol
The City of Bergen has also engaged ALF Trivselspatrulje (wellbeing pa-
trol), which focuses on the local community in Sletten. The patrol can be 
contacted on weekdays during the day by telephone 92403289
or by e-mailing:  trivsel@alf.no.




